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AADOCR Announces 2025 AADOCR Fellows 

 
Alexandria, VA – The American Association for Dental, Oral, and Craniofacial Research 
(AADOCR) has announced the 2025 AADOCR Fellows. The Fellows were recognized during the 
AADOCR/CADR Presidents’ Induction Ceremony of the 54th Annual Meeting of the AADOCR, 
which was held in conjunction with the 49th Annual Meeting of the Canadian Association for Dental 
Research, on March 12-15, 2025 in New York, NY. 
 
The 2025 AADOCR Fellows are: 
 

• Marco Bottino, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor 
• Simone Duarte, University at Buffalo, NY 
• Stuart Gansky, University of California, San Francisco 
• Dorota Kopycka-Kedzierawski, University of Rochester, NY 
• Xiaohua Liu, University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia 
• Vivek Thumbigere Math, University of Maryland, Baltimore 
• Jin Xiao, University of Rochester, NY 
 

The AADOCR Fellows Program is designed to recognize leaders of AADOCR and individuals who 
have served AADOCR in various ways throughout their careers. Through this program, AADOCR 
will strengthen its mission to drive dental, oral and craniofacial research to advance health and 
well-being. To be considered for fellowship status, individuals must have a balanced portfolio, 
demonstrating excellence in both scientific achievements and in service to the organization. 
Applications are reviewed by the AADOCR Fellows Committee. The AADOCR Fellows Program is 
open to active AADOCR members. 
 
About AADOCR 
The American Association for Dental, Oral, and Craniofacial Research (AADOCR) is a nonprofit 
organization with a mission to drive dental, oral, and craniofacial research to advance health and 
well-being. AADOCR represents the individual scientists, clinician-scientists, dental professionals, 
and students based in academic, government, non-profit, and private-sector institutions who share 
our mission. AADOCR is the largest division of the International Association for Dental, Oral, and 
Craniofacial Research. Learn more at www.aadocr.org. 
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